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PRACTICE AREAS

Agri-Business

Foster Swift Agricultural Law News

July 17, 2015
.

As of July 1, 2015, dairy farmers can begin enrolling in the USDA

Margin Protection Program for coverage in 2016. Enrollment ends

September 30, 2015. 

Enrollment began on June 17, 2015 in the Agriculture Risk Coverage

and Price Loss Coverage programs. ARC and PLC enrollment will end on

September 30, 2015 as well. 

To view the USDA announcement regarding the Margin

Protection Program, (We have identified that the following link is

no longer active, and it has been removed.)

To view the USDA FSA announcement regarding ARC and PLC,

(We have identified that the following link is no longer active,

and it has been removed.)  


